
 

 

 

June 13, 2025 

 

Multiculturalism and Anti-Racism Program - Events Component 

Department of Canadian Heritage 

15 Eddy Street 

Gatineau QC J8X 4B3 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

RE: Letter of Support - Healthier Together Airdrie Application for Funding 

On behalf of Airdrie City Council, I am pleased to provide a letter in support of Healthier Together 

Airdrie’s application to the Multiculturalism and Anti-Racism Program (Events component) for funding 

of two key community initiatives: Taste of Nations and Cultural Cooking Classes. 

The City of Airdrie and Alberta Health Services have partnered to co-design the Healthier Together 

Airdrie Initiative. In the last two years we have brought people together and prioritized initiatives based 

on local health needs and have planned evidence-based actions to be implemented and evaluated in 

the community.  

My Council colleagues and I express wholehearted support for the Passport to the World (Taste of 

Nations) and Cultural Roots and Recipes event which celebrate cultural diversity, foster community 

connections and provide opportunities for learning through food and storytelling.  

This is a wonderful opportunity to welcome everyone from different cultures and backgrounds in our 

community to celebrate diversity and inclusion. As a partner, the City of Airdrie provides support to 

Healthier Together to host this event in one of our City facilities.  

Council and I are thankful for our positive partnership to increase community connectivity and recognize 

the incredible contributions and diversity of our residents. As a valued partner, we look forward to 

continuing our work together to create a welcoming and inclusive Airdrie.  

Yours truly, 

 

Peter Brown 

Mayor 

 


